
DANIELLE FRANCO-MALONE
franco@workerlaw.com

November 6, 2017 

E-filed at www.utx.wa.gov/e-filing 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: HYDRO ONE LIMITED and AVISTA CORPORATION 
Docket No. UE-170970 
Our File No. 3293-095 

Dear Commissioners: 

The Washington and Northern Idaho District Council of Laborers (“WNIDCL”) hereby 
submits its Petition for Interlocutory Review in the above-referenced matter.  WNIDCL is 
represented by the undersigned Danielle Franco-Malone. 

 Danielle Franco-Malone 
Schwerin Campbell Barnard Iglitzin & Lavitt LLP 
18 West Mercer Street, Ste. 400 
Seattle, WA 98119-3971 

 206-257-6011 (phone) 
 206-257-6047 (fax) 

Email:  franco@workerlaw.com. 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Franco-Malone 

Enclosures: Petition for Interlocutory Review of Washington and Northern Idaho District 
Council of Laborers 
Declaration of David Hawkins 
Appendix of Out of State Authorities 
Certificate of Service 
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